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Dear Comrades, 
 
Thank you to all delegates and branches who attended the 56th BC/Yukon Command Convention 
in Kamloops BC earlier this month. A special thank you to Branch #52 Kamloops and the Local 
Arrangements Committee for organizing a successful event.   
 
I am pleased to announce your newly installed BC/Yukon Command Provincial Executive 
Council for the 2025-2027 term: 
 
Admin Officers 
President     Bob Underhill   
1st Vice president    Gary Peters   
Vice President    Dwight Grieve   
Vice President    Karen Kuzek   
Treasurer     Glenn Hodge   
Chair     Brenda Thomson  
Immediate Past President   Craig Thomson  
Honourary President   Dave Sinclair   
 
Zone Commanders 
Cariboo    Jim Spencer  
Central BC    Pete Pearson 
Central Vancouver Island  Achim Sen 
East Kootenay    Mike Landry 
Fraser Valley    Doug Hadley 
New Westminster & District  Steve Jeske 
Nicola Thompson   George Cooke 
North Okanagan   Lindsay Gowin 
North Shore & Howe Sound  Bev Croft 
North Vancouver Island  Cliff Slack 
Northwestern    Karen Hutchinson 
Peace Arch    Frank Redekop 
Peace River    Denise Young 
South Okanagan & Similkameen Phil Hartman 
South Vancouver Island  Norm Scott 
Sunshine Coast   Kathy Wishlow 
Vancouver/Burnaby   Deano Opperman 
West Kootenay   Bob Brommeland 
TVS Representative   Vacant 
OSI Representative   Terri Orser 
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During the Convention, we held a variety of workshops focused on branch governance, operations, 
and enhancing member engagement. If you would like to review any of the presentations or 
resource materials, please log in to Branch Corner via the BC/Yukon Command website 
www.legionbcyukon.ca.  
 
If you have any questions or need further information, feel free to contact us at (604) 575-8840 
or by email info@legionbcyukon.ca.  
 
We look forward to working with you!  
 
Michelle 
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